
The Library goes Spooky for Halloween 

 

Some very enterprising year 7 members of our Student Library Committee came up with a brilliant 
idea to bring a bit of Halloween excitement to the library. 

Student Library Committee is a completely student led enterprise with a sixth form student, Loreen 
Rass doing a marvellous job at the helm.  They meet once a week in the library and plan activities 
and events that promote the library or reading in general. 

For Halloween a group of very enthusiastic students came up with the idea of wrapping up books to 
turn them into Egyptian Mummy books and hiding them in the library, then inviting students in to 
find them and be rewarded with sweets. 

  

The organisers:  ‘We appreciate the help many students and teachers have give us! It brings us joy to 
see how many people decided to participate and we hope to carry out the idea next year.’ 



 

A selection of 
the winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Library Staff 

(any old excuse to dress up) 

 

It proved to be a very special 
atmosphere throughout the day         


